

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS

3 July 2020 JRef - 1076

PGF - PORANGAHAU ROAD RETAINING WALL CONSTRUCTION

Dear Resident.

Russell Roads will be working in and around your area in the near future. This is a courtesy letter to let you know some of the details around the work that is being completed so that you are well informed and can work with us to ensure there are minimised delays for Porangahau Road Residents and Road Users. Please find more detailed information regarding the proposed project below:

WHAT IS THE PROJECT:

The Central Hawkes Bay District Council have targeted a large retaining wall 14 kms from the start of Porangahau Road (from the Waipukurau end), that they have identified as needing strengthening. This is a part of a larger 'resilience' focused project that is being funded by the Provincial Growth Fund.

WHERE IS THE LOCATION OF THE PROJECT:

Porangahau Road, Central Hawkes Bay (14kms in from Waipukurau end)

WHY THE PROJECT HAS BEEN COMMISSIONED:

To strengthen areas that have the potential to become dangerous or effect the availability and accessibility of the Porangahau Road for Road Users and Residents.

WHEN WILL IT TAKE PLACE:

Works are scheduled to commence on the 13th of July and are estimated to take 10 weeks. We will be updating residents in the immediate area monthly and/or contacting residents in advance when access to properties are scheduled to be affected.

WHO'S INVOLVED:

Project led by - Central Hawkes Bay District Council, Contractor - Russell Roads, Engineers - Stantec

HOW IT WILL AFFECT YOU:

At times there will be minor trafficedelays before and after our work site. Should there be any reason that the access to your property is restricted/limited, we will be in contact with you in advance to inform you of this.

RUSSELL ROADS/PROJECT CONTACT:

Should you have any questions and/or concerns during the duration of the project, please contact our Project Manager for this site:

James Waerea - Project Manager

0272035691

james@russellroads.co.nz

We look forward to working with the Central Hawkes Bay District Council and the Porangahau Road Community to ensure this project is a safe and successful one.

Warm Regards,

The Team at Russell Roads

